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September 26, 2023 

VIA E-MAIL (mark.colombo@fcc.gov) 
Mark Colombo 
Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: KGKC-LD 
Facility ID No. 130417 
Lawrence, KS 
Resumption of Regular Operations 

Dear Mr. Colombo: 

On June 28, 2023, the above-referenced station filed for an Engineering STA which was 

granted on July 5, 2023 (See LMS File No. 0000217257). That Engineering STA allowed 

KGKC-LD to temporarily operate at reduced power (5 kW). Please be advised that, effective 

September 8, 2023, KGKC-LD resumed operation at its regular power (15 kW). Therefore, the 

Engineering STA is no longer necessitated. Should there be any questions with respect to this 

matter, kindly communicate with undersigned counsel.   

Sincerely yours, 

Aaron P. Shainis 


